

Circular No.48/2024-25 Date: 12 Aug, 2024

In every knot and design, let us weave a message of thanks and admiration for our Soldiers

Dear Parents,

As the festive season of Raksha Bandhan approaches, our school is organizing a special initiative to honour the brave soldiers who protect our nation. Nurturing spirit of gratitude and celebration, we the Samaritans of the Bal Bharati Public School, Noida, Interact Club, request the fellow students to prepare handmade Rakhis for the brave soldiers of our country.

To express our appreciation and solidarity with the men and women serving in the armed forces, and to bring a touch of festive joy to their lives.

Use your creativity to design unique and beautiful Rakhis. You may use materials such as colored threads, beads, sequins, and any other decorative elements you wish.

Kindly place your Rakhis in a small, labelled envelope with your name and class. This will help us in organizing and distributing them.

Please submit your handmade Rakhis to your class teacher by 15 August, 2024 (Thursday).



We believe this initiative will not only foster a sense of unity and patriotism but also make the festival of Raksha Bandhan more meaningful for our soldiers.

Join us in celebrating Raksha Bandhan with a special gesture of love.

Asha Prabhakar

(Principal) Kindness, Resilience, Respect









- Class Broadcast Groups
- Staff, Website I/C
- A Razdan (File)

































